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DEAR HORTICULTURALIST,

It has come to our attention that you apparently still have a 

problem with the weed and pest control products that we 

use and sell. We have disagreed about this before and now I 

understand that you have been discussing the matter with our 

customers. This is extremely inappropriate. Although you may 

think you are giving our customers good advice, it is not in our 

best interest to publicize our use of these chemicals and you 

will stop it immediately.

You are a very good worker, the customers do like you and we 

have been reluctant to let you go. However if environmental 

factors are so very important to you, perhaps you would be 

happier somewhere else. Please consider this as a notice of 

termination e�ective three weeks from today.

Sincerely,

Don McGuire

Owner/Operator
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